

## Reception Newsletter 12th January 2024



We just want to take this opportunity to wish you all the best for the new year. And say a very big thank you for all the lovely and thoughtful gifts and cards we received from you and your children. We hope you all managed to enjoy your family time.

It is back to business as usual and Phase 3 of our Little Wandle has started so please see below for the vowel phonemes your children have been leaning this week.

Grapheme	Catchphrase	Pronunciation phrase
ai	tail in the rain	Open your mouth wide and say <b>ai ai ai</b>
	8	Smile with
ee		your lips apart and say ee ee ee
	sheep in a jeep	0
igh	a light in the night	Open your mouth in a relaxed way and say igh igh igh
oa		Make an 'o' with your mouth and say oa oa oa

soap that goat

## Message Board

- We still have quite a few jumpers and PE tops that have not been claimed. We think that maybe the names have been washed out of them. We will leave them out during the parent's evenings so if your child has lost one you will hopefully be able to find it.
- We are really short of spare socks, and tights and are unable to change children in their feet get wet. You can place a spare pair of socks in their book bags and please donate any that your children out grow we will always use them.
- Can you please remember to send your child's book bag in on a Thursday and Friday with their reading records, reading and picture book. The children must have a book bag in order to take their books home. They do not need other bags as there is limited room in the cloak room.





Congratulations this week goes to:

Orlagh in RE, Brooke in RE, Owen in RE and Eva in RR for receiving their Bronze Badge. For completing 50 reads at home. We are so proud of you.

If your child receives an award out of school, please send them in on Wednesdays as they will get to show it during our whole school assembly.

Dates for your Diary::

Parent's Evenings:

Tuesday 16th January 3:30-6:00pm

Wednesday 17th January 5:00-7:30pm